Dear friends,

Last month we were lucky to welcome the foreign friends from England to our school.

We had classes with English children. And we took them to see our school. At night, we had dinner together and talked for a long time. We knew a lot about their school lives.

I was so happy because one of the English teachers came to my home. We had a long conversation. We learned many things about England, for example, the house, the environment. And we also improved our speaking and listening. This is also a good way to study English.

The exchange between us two schools is very useful to improve the students’ study and open up our eyes. I hope our school can keep close contact with that school.

                                  Yours

                                  Zhang Yun
